
Press Release 

Public Notice - Temporary Closure of South Davis Rd

LaGrange, GA, May 17, 2017:

South Davis Road (formerly State Route 14 
SPUR) between Whitesville Road (State Route 
219) and Hamilton Road (State Route 1/US 27)
will be closed to through traffic beginning
Monday, May 22, 2017 to facilitate construction
of the intersection of Davis Road with Tom Hall
Parkway.  Businesses located on this portion of
Davis Road can be accessed via Whitesville
Road (see attached drawing).  Questions
concerning this work may be directed to the
City of LaGrange Public Works Department at
+706 883 2100 or the Troup County Road
Department at +706 883 1713.

Contact: David E. Brown
City of LaGrange 
Phone 7068832010
suggestions@lagrangega.org 

200 Ridley Avenue 
LaGrange, GA 30240 
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